
Summary of the March 2015 Board of Trustees Meeting  

 

The UUCR Board of Trustees met for its monthly meeting on March 17, 2015. We reviewed 

regular reports from the Treasurer and Minister. Bill Newhouse, Canvass Chair, reported on the 

Canvass. We are right where we have been in past years percentage-wise. For a full report see 

the results reported in each issue of UUCR E-Weekly.   

We discussed the first meeting of the members of the Board of Trustees and the Lay Ministry 

Council, held on March 9, at which we reviewed UUCR’s major events for the next 18 months 

and discussed needs and approaches for the future.   

Fran Lowe, Chair of the Religious Education (RE) Transition Team and Lay Minister, shared a 

timeline and roles and responsibilities during the interim RE period and beyond. For details 

regarding activities see the E-Weekly. The team updates the Board every other month and will 

submit a proposal in October. 

Marie Reed, Lay Minister for Buildings and Grounds, explained, and the Board approved, 

expenditures for DCMM Architects to provide schematic drawings to improve our use of the 

space in Building 1. 

We hope to have Board minutes online in the Members portion of the UUCR website by May. 

Board meetings are open to all, and are scheduled on the third Tuesday of each month from 7:30 

to 9:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall. A member of the Board is available each Sunday in Fellowship 

Hall – we love hearing from you! 

 


